[image: image1.png]NATIONAL GALLERY OF ART

WASHINGTON



[image: image2.png]


[image: image3.png]& HCPS

Henrico Gourty Public Schooks




        
                                                                                                                                  





              Deep Run High School  












2/05/15
Dear Parents, 

I am writing this letter to inform you about an extracurricular opportunity for the visual arts students at Deep Run High School. On Wednesday, April 1st, we will be taking a trip to the National Gallery of Art in Washington D.C. This trip will allow the students the chance to see, in person, the artists and artwork that we have studied in class this year. Additionally, we will be combining our trip with AP European History classes taught by another teacher at Deep Run to encourage cross-curriculum learning. We plan on having a great day!  Parents—please contact me at mnguyer@henrico.k12.va.us with any questions and/or if you may be interested in traveling with us as a chaperone or as a guest.  If you have not been to the NGA in a while, it would be a wonderful way to spend your day!  

Not only will the students have the opportunity to see the permanent collection of our nation and some of the world’s best artwork, but they will also get to see special travelling exhibits that are currently on display. Once we arrive at the museum, the students will be broken into groups of five. To ensure safety, each group will have at least one student with a cell phone, and will be required to meet at check points throughout the day. No group of students will be permitted to leave the grounds of the National Gallery at any time.  
**There is a gift shop at the gallery that has all things “art”!  If your student would like to purchase some items, we will be stopping there on our way out.  Please have them bring cash for those items as well. **
The agenda for the day is as follows:

7:30am: Departing from the Gym side of DRHS

10:15-12:00pm: Students are on their own to explore. 

12:00-12:30pm: Lunch in the Cafeteria.  They will need to bring cash for the cafeteria (which has amazing food!), but they are welcome to pack a lunch if they choose.  

12:30-3:30pm: Students are on their own to explore.
3:30pm: Departure to return to DRHS

4:00-4:15ish Arrive back at DRHS

Your student attending the field trip MUST have their permission forms signed and returned along with a check made payable to DRHS for $25 by Friday, March 13th.  Space is limited, and only the first 80 art students to bring in their check and signed forms will be able to attend.

 (Permission form is on the back of this letter, so please just return this sheet SIGNED and with a check for your student).

Sincerely,
Mike Guyer
My student has permission to attend the field trip to the National Gallery of Art on the date and during the times/means of transportation specified on this form. Also, enclosed/attached is the cost of the trip:  $25 made payable to Deep Run High School.

Student Name_________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature_____________________________________________________________

**Again, please let me know if you are interested in travelling with us on our trip for the day!

